
EATON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MONTHLY MEETING 
April 7, 2020 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 
7 p.m. by Chairman White on Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 
 
Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor/Road Master Paul Rowker, and Secretary 
Jennifer Harvey. Supervisor Kukuchka was absent. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, 
Chairman White made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Supervisor Rowker. 
 
The financial report was presented, and regarded as correct. Supervisor Rowker made a motion 
to accept them as presented, Supervisor White seconded. 
 
ZONING OFFICER REPORT 
The Zoning Officer’s Report was noted.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
There was a Motion by Supervisor Rowker to eliminate the per Capita tax, seconded by 
Chairman White. 
Motion by Supervisor Rowker to approve extending the tax deadline, and signing a Resolution 
stating it. Seconded by Chairman White. 
Supervisor Rowker made a motion to sign the Emergency declaration through April 30 th , and it 
was seconded by Supervisor White. 
The use of Families First during the pandemic was noted. 
Future use of Facebook site to connect with residents was approved. 
Supervisor Rowker made a motion to forgo all major road projects this season. Supervisor 
White agreed, adding that filling potholes would still be done.  
Checks were presented, approved and signed. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn by Chairman White and seconded by Supervisor Rowker to 
adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned by Chairman White at 7:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer D. Harvey 
Eaton Township Secretary 


